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34 Providence Street

Portland, Maine 04103
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www.lowimpacthydro.org

May 1, 2007
Mr. Charles Rosenfield

Putnam Hydropower, Inc.

87 Senexet Road

Woodstock, CT 06281

Subject:
Re-Certification of Putnam Hydropower 



LIHI Certificate No. 00003 

Dear Charley:

I am delighted to report that the Institute’s Governing Board has determined that the Putnam Hydropower project, FERC No. 5645, continues to meet the Low Impact Hydropower Certification Criteria.   An original Low Impact certificate will be forwarded to you once the Governing Board Chair and Secretary have executed it.

In reaching its decision, the Governing Board reviewed the original application for certification, as well as the Application Reviewer’s report and the Staff report, both of which found the Putnam project continues to meet the Low Impact criteria.  The Board’s vote to certify Putnam as a Low Impact facility was unanimous.  
The certification of Putnam is valid for five years, and will expire on April 10, 2012.  During this time, it is your responsibility to maintain compliance with the certification criteria and to notify of us of any changed conditions relevant to the certification. 
If the Institute identifies a problem with Putnam’s compliance with the certification criteria, it will evaluate the situation and take any necessary actions.  In the case of non-compliance, possible responses include the suspension or revocation of the certification.  Factors to be considered would include the scope, duration, and intensity of any non-compliance, its effects on the environment, whether the violation was intentional or not, and whether or not there was a valid reason (e.g., public safety) for the non-compliance.  

Thank you again for continuing to participate in the Low Impact certification program.  Please contact me if you have any questions, or if I can be of any assistance.

Sincerely,

Fred J. Ayer
Executive Director
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